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Tuesday, 13th December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that as a school we have been successful in 
appointing a permanent full time year 3 teacher, Mrs Sharon Bains. 
 
Mrs Bains is an experienced teacher and has been working at the school on a part 
time basis for many years. Mrs Bains is looking forward to working with you and your 
children from January 2017; she will be coming into the school to meet the class on 
Monday 19th December 2016. 
 
The school will also be hosting a meet the New Teacher coffee morning for parents 
on Tuesday December 20th 2016 from 9:15-9:45am in Key Stage 1. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on December 20th 2016. 
 
Thank you for your support over the last term, it has been greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Jean O’Keeffe 
Headteacher 
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